
The Ulysses S. Grant Homestead Association 

219 E GRANT AVE, GEORGETOWN, OH, 45121 
Phone: (877) 372 - 8177 

Email: usghainfo@gmail.com 

 

The General Wants You! 

 

Members of the U. S. Grant Homestead Association receive: 

 Our periodic newsletter The Land of Grant 

 Free Admission to the Grant Homestead and Schoolhouse 

 Advance notice of special events and programs 
 
The U.S. Grant Homestead Association celebrates the life, history, and legacy of 
Ulysses S. Grant through preservation and education. 
 
The Association manages and maintains the U.S. Grant Homestead and Schoolhouse 
in Georgetown, Ohio. We publicize these and other sites in the Land of Grant and 
promote an active interest in local history and in the modest young man who became 
Lieutenant General of the Army and 18th President of the United States. 
 
Thank you for your support of the U.S. Grant Homestead Association.  The membership 
chairman is Mike McQueary.   
 
You may contact Mike at (937) 378-0621 or by email: usghamember@gmail.com 

 

 

U.S. Grant Homestead Association 
Annual Membership Application 

 
   

    New Member   Renewal 
 
Name_________________________________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________________ 

City__________________________________________State_________Zip_________ 

Email_________________________________________________________________ 

     Individual … $ 10.00   Student (13-18)… $ 5.00 
 

Please make checks payable to the U.S. Grant Homestead Association. 

Mail application to membership chairman:  Mike McQueary  
4687 Stony Hollow Rd 
Georgetown, OH 45121 
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